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Newsletter for Apr.18.2016.Next Meeting May 16.2016 
PRESDENT’S REPORT; 
Hello everyone. As I write this report I am taking a break from basking in the Florida sun playing 
a little golf and having a few " cold ones ". Unfortunately I will not be back in time to attend April's 
meeting. Nick Dionne will be handling the duties of the President at April's meeting. 
 
WINDSOR CHAPTER VISIT 
 
Just a reminder that our Windsor Chapter visit will be on Monday April 25th at the Moose 
Lodge.  The meeting will start at 11:30 a.m. and lunch will be served at 12:00 p.m. The cost for 
lunch is $6.00. We will take a count at April's meeting of those who are interested in attending so 
we can contact Al Tape with numbers for lunch. Anyone who is interested in attending and will not 
be at the meeting on April 25th can contact Nick Dionne with numbers.  
 



I hope to see you at the Windsor meeting and if not, at our last meeting on May 16th before our 
summer break.  
 
Thanks  
 
Tom Sonier  
President 
 
 
TREASURERS REPORT: 

At our March 21st meeting we had 44 members and guests present and of those 42 joined us for 
lunch. 
 
We received $23.00 from the door prize. Gerry McGrenere and Tom Sonier were the lucky 
winners of $25.00 and Bill Mahoney won the golf shirt. 
 
Expenses for the month were Legion for 42 meals $504.00 
 
On March 22 I deposited $550.00 
 
There is $167.00 on hand 
 
Bank Balance is $4655.14 
Bowling League bank balance @ April 14 - $7569 
  
.  
BIRTHDAYS FOR MARCH; 
 
Bud Bathgate-Gary Hackney-Nancie Hachney-Scott Revell-Len Vanek-Doug Leblanc 
 
Bowling Friends-Dave Bonner-Bill Caldwell 
 
OBITUARIES; 
Bill Foster Engineer passed away Apr.5 2016 
 
BOWLING NEWS; 
With 1 week to go before playoffs, we have a really close team race between Karen 
Mazereeuw with 63 points and Charlie Rath with 62 points. Interestingly, season 1 ended 
with Charlie Rath on top and Karen Mazereeuw in second place.  If season 2 ends the 
way it stands today Charlie and Karen will play off for first and second place on April 26th. 
However, if Charlie's team overtakes Karen tomorrow and wins season 2 then Charlie's 
team will be declared the champions for the year and if Karen holds on to second then her 
team will  take second place all with no playoff requiired.  Everyone else will play off for 
the division A and B titles on April 26th. 
  



All individual accomplishments as well as team high single and triple will be decided 
based on results after tomorrows play.  
  
   
GOOD LUCK EVERYONE!  
  
Top 4 Individual over average scores this month were:  
  
March 22 - **Marilyn Waddell** - 211 (+104), Madeline Wardle - 224 (+85), Louise Bolton 
- 266 (+83), Norm Sayer - 228 (+77) 
  
March 29 - Ken Whitby - 179 (+64), John Elliott - 251 (+53), Bill Pow - 266 (+50), Mike 
Dunn - 204 (+46), Yrsa Berry - 149 (+46)  
  
April 05 - Dave Bonner - 199 (+74), Louise Bolton - 257 (+71), Jim Campbell - 219 (+67), 
Dan Efford - 259 (+60)  
  
April 12 - Bev Ponton - 216 (+80), Sharon McKenzie - 211 (+69), Art Busby - 208 (+67), 
Chris Goraj - 239 (+58)         
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